
Thank you for making a difference for all our Orangutans. 

Your donation to Blossoming Orangutan Sanctuary means so much
to us, but it means even more to the orangutans that will have a
safe and healthy life because you gave. 

Here is the story of one such orangutan, Blossom:
www.blossomingsanctuary.com/blossoms-story

Everyone at Blossoming Orangutan Sanctuary is sincerely
grateful for your gift. 

In addition to a letter in the mail that you'll receive as a record of
your tax-deductible gift, we'll be sharing more information about
how your support is helping save thousands of orangutans. 

Gratefully, 

Dear Mr. Harper,

Hannah Bousfield 
Executive Director 

Blossoming Orangutan Sanctuary
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